
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

LADIES ONE DAY CLINICS: 
 

Tennis Clinics on 12/23 and 12/30: 
9:00 a.m.  A and B teams 
10:00 a.m. C and D teams 

$17/clinic 
Call the Tennis Center to sign-up! 

 
2ND Annual Ugly Sweater Day at the 

Tennis Center! 
Monday, December 16th from 8:00 

a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Join us for some hot cocoa and 

yummy treats in celebration of the 
season! 

Wear your ugliest holiday sweater 
and take some pick with your friends, 

teammates and coaches! 

 
It’s with a heavy heart that we 

announce the retirement of Coach 
Scott Lefteris from Palencia Tennis 

Center.   After 9 years here and 
countless hours on the courts,   he 

will be leaving mid-December.   
Please wish him luck when you see 

him! 
Palencia Tennis Center 

904-825-4012 
palenciatennis@marshallcreekcdd.com 

Tom Salmon-Director of Tennis 
tom.salmon@marshallcreekcdd.com 

 
Jeff Golden- Head Pro 

jeff.golden@marshallcreekcdd.com 
 

Jana McDanald-Tennis Pro 
janatennispro@gmail.com 

Myron Grunberg -Tennis Pro 
Myron49@aol.com 

 
Youth Holiday Camps: 

Two day holiday camp on Jan. 2nd 
and 3rd.   Details to come! 

 

 

The B Team wants to thank all of you 
for participating in the October 
Underwear Drive for Port in the 
Storm Youth Center.   They collected 
228 articles of underwear and the 
Center is very grateful to you all! 

 

MENS SCURVY THE 
13TH ROUND ROBIN 

Saturday, Dec. 21st from 10:00 am to 
12:00 pm 

All levels of play! 

$50/pp 

Sign up by contacting Chip Jeter at 
ejeter12@bellsouth.net 

Space is limited to 32 players so sign 
up ASAP! 

Always a fun event! 

 

 

December Clinics: 

Adults and Youth 
Our clinics will be on a normal 

schedule from 

Adults:   Dec. 2nd-Dec. 20th 

Drill Clinics and Friday Beg clinics will 
be held 12/27 and 1/3 

Youth:  Dec. 2nd-Dec. 19th 

Regular clinics for youth and 
adults resume on January 6th 

Holiday and Tournament 
Closures: 

Courts will be partially closed on 
Saturday, December 21st due to 
a mens tennis round robin. 

The Tennis Office will be closed 
Noon on Dec. 24th through 

Dec. 25th.   Office will re-open Dec. 
26th at 8:00 a.m. 

Noon on Dec. 31st through 

Jan. 1st.   Office will re-open Jan. 
2nd at 8:00 a.m. 

Courts will be on a First Come/First 
Serve basis with no lights available 

during the closures. 

 

Lost and Found is full!   Please stop 
in if you are missing anything! 

 

DECEMBER SALES on 
lesson packages, 

racquets(tennis&pickleball), ball 
machine, Palencia logo wear 

+more! 

 

 

DECEMBER 
NEWSLETTER 
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